From: Caldeira. Rick (BOS)

To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: File 150723 - 645 Texas Street
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 1:22:14 PM
For file.

From: abledart@gmail.com [mailto:abledart@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Mike Ege

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 12:35 PM

To: Mar, Eric (BOS) <eric.mar@sfgov.org>; Farrell, Mark (BOS) <mark.farrell@sfgov.org>; Christensen, Julie
(BOS) <Julie.Christensen@sfgov.org>; Tang, Katy (BOS) <katy.tang@sfgov.org>; Breed, London (BOS)
<london.breed@sfgov.org>; Kim, Jane (BOS) <jane.kim@sfgov.org>; Yee, Norman (BOS)
<norman.yee@sfgov.org>; Wiener, Scott <scott.wiener@sfgov.org>; Campos, David (BOS)
<david.campos@sfgov.org>; Cohen, Malia (BOS) <malia.cohen@sfgov.org>; Avalos, John (BOS)
<john.avalos@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>

Subject: File 150723 - 645 Texas Street

Dear Supervisors:
I am in support of the 645 Texas project and against unjust hijacking of the appeals process by NIMBYs.

This appeal should never have been accepted, it was filed after deadline. The fact that it's being considered due to
certain heavies throwing their weight around behind the counters of certain City agencies represents a serious
procedural abuse.

Moreover, as I'm sure you've heard from others, we need housing. Every new unit we allow, regardless of price
point, removes conversion pressure from occupied rent-controlled units and other vulnerable occupancies. It's math.

Sincerely,

Mike Ege
North Beach
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